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Summary of request 

The Authority was asked for information about the proportion of people receiving fertility treatment 

who chose to have counselling provided by their clinic.  

HFEA response 

HFEA licensed clinics do not report this information to us and the HFEA therefore does not hold the 

information requested. Individual clinics may keep records of this or organisation such as BICA hold 

some sector-wide information (http://bica.net/).  

 

http://bica.net/

